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Letter From the Editors

Thank you to contributors to the 2007 issues

The journal depends on readers,authors,editorial board,peer reviewers,and our Penn-Jersey staff. We wish we
could thank all of you personally, but doing so is not practical. Instead, we thank each of you as members of an
honored group.

First and foremost, we thank the authors for their reviews, scientific articles, case reports, book reviews, and
letters to the editors that come not only from the United States but from many countries of the world. This has given
the journal an international flavor.

Our editorial board is a prestigious one and we depend on them,not only for peer reviews,but for guidance in
policy and suggestions for improvements. Special thanks go to our medical editors, who review every article for
medical content,and to our technical editors,who read every article for technical content. The current board is listed
by name in the front of each issue of the journal.

Our peer reviewers did a wonderful job in 2007. In each December issue we list them by name with thanks to
each.

We also want to thank the office staff at Penn-Jersey,Marge Manigly and JudyAbrams, for their help in preparing
the journal for press.They manage the manuscript submissions,keep up with subscriptions,and many other behind-
the-scenes tasks. We also thank Mary Tod, our copy editor, Lucy Oppenheim, our proofreader; and Paul Duquette,
our electronic publisher.

Finally, thanks go to our readers, whose enthusiasm and interest in the journal make it all worthwhile.

Sandra Nance Cindy Flickinger
Connie M.Westhoff Managing Editor
Editors-in-Chief


